
CLGA 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 

Date and Time:  March 20, 2025, 1:10 PM 

Location: CW Pro Shop Patio 

Member Present: 50+ 

 

President, Zara Logan called the meeting together and extended a thank you to everyone present. 

 

Minutes: Zara Logan announced that the minutes from our last General Meeting on January 9, 2025, are on our website.  

 

Treasurer Report:  Zara Logan announced that the report is posted on our website. 

 

By-law Vote: The amendment to The Code of Conduct and the required posting period for amendments has been 
approved.  The updated version is on our website. 

 

Member-Guest Tournament: The Cocktail Party and a putting contest are on March 26th from 4:00 – 6:00 PM.   The 
member guest tournament is on March 27th with a shotgun start at 8:00 AM.  

 

Tournament Winners: The overall winners were announced and congratulated. 

Club Champion: Kathryn Campbell and was presented with a trophy.  

Match Play: Rachel Rainville 

Partners: Paddy Newton and Tracy Rice 

Handicap Champion: Paddy Newton 

 

Nominating Committee - Committee members:  Cindy Edwards, Moe England, and Joanne Rumpler.  Cindy announced 
that this year we need to fill all four positions: President, Vice-President, Secretary, and Treasurer. Please note that the 
Treasurer should be familiar with Microsoft Excel.  Each officer will serve a term of one year and may not hold the same 
board position for more than two consecutive years. 

If you or someone you know is interested in serving as an officer, please call, text, or email us by April 1st. We are 
required to present a slate of candidates by April 15th. PLEASE step up. Thank you! 

 

PICO (Palo Verde, Ironwood, Cottonwood, and Oakwood).  Mikki Rydell announced the tournament is two days on April 
10th and 17th. The tournament will be played at Cottonwood and Ironwood, the game will be a Step-A-Side Scramble. On 
April 17th following golf, a luncheon will be served at Ironwood.   If you want to play you must sign up by March 27th. The 
cost is $40.00 and the signup sheet is on our website.  

She has completed all the tasks required by CLGA.  However, she needs four volunteers from CLGA. We need two 
volunteers for Cottonwood’s check-in desk and two to help players find their starting hole assignments in Cottonwood’s 
golf parking area. Please call or email if you can assist. 

 

Membership Chair: Patti Hegenbarth proudly handed out Ball Markers printed with years of service to: 

20-year members:  Marilyn Mitchell and Rita Healy.  

25-year members: Nadine Sanders, Mary Anne Lofquist, Nancy Hermanson, and Ruby Meyer. 

 

Zara Logan thanked Deb Feist and Marky Wilson for today's patio luncheon. 

Paddy Newton thanked Pat McRoberts for working with the bank to accept Zelle Payments. 

 Zara Logan announced our next General Meeting will be on May 8.  

 

Adjournment:  Zara Logan adjourned at 2:20 PM. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


